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Mar 23, 2016

Governor MNikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

Plcecace ond delays on complying with the Clean Power Plan and advancing
clean energy.

Without measures like the Clean Power Plan to cut carbon pollution, the
forecast for wildlife is dire. Last year was the hottest year on
record, beating out 2014 and continuing a disturbing trend that has
wildlife feeling the heat.

The Clean Power Plan is & critical step to our success in protecting
wildlife from climate change and charting the course for a clean energy
future.

Do not delay further. I urge vou to please start implementing the
Clean Power Plan now.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Schenck

2 Rainbow Ct

Hilton Head Island, SC 29926-2664
johnbschenck@yahoo.com




